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We are a friendly group of parent carers who have children and young people with special 
educational needs and/or disabilities aged 0-25 years.  We support and train parent carers 
to enable them to have input and be involved with shaping services alongside the profes-
sionals who provide health, education, adult and social services. Our shared mission is to 
improve and enhance the experiences and opportunities of children and young people 
with additional needs by enabling parents and carers to be heard and be at the heart of 
decisions about development and delivery of services in Southampton.  The forum will 
represent the views of the collective community and not an individual voice.  The role of 
the forum is not to advocate for individual families and will signpost to specialist services.  
The views of parents and carers in the local area are represented by our 12 steering group 
members who are parents and carers who have children with a variety of disabilities and/
or special educational needs. 

 

Welcome to the September/October edition of the forum Newsletter.   

The summer holidays flew by and Autumn is now upon us.  We have had a busy 

few months and have been working really hard to get the word out about the 

forum and enable more parents and carers to have their voices heard. 

We are now holding coffee mornings/afternoons at a number of schools within 

the City.  Here’s a  couple of upcoming dates if you would like to pop in and find 

out more about the forum:- 

Shirley Warren Primary School—Tuesday 14th November 1pm—2.30pm 

Great Oaks School—Friday 24th November 10.15am—11.15am 

More dates and schools to be announced in the near future. 

 

SEND Strategic Review—Southampton and Portsmouth 

Save the date—Our next event will be based around the review that is ongoing 

within Southampton and Portsmouth and focusing on the educational resource 

available in the City, we really need your help and views please. The date for the 

event is Monday 4th December, 10am—12pm, full details to follow shortly. 

 

 

You can connect with us via Facebook…... 

https://www.facebook.com/
southamptonparentcarerforum/ 

Twitter………... 

https://twitter.com/sotonpcf 

Or by email……………………. 

clairepritchard@roseroad.org.uk 



Forum Open Day  

29th September 2017 

 

We held our Forum Open Day on 29th September at Portswood Church.  It was a wonderful day, Alex 
Kelly presented a fantastic keynote speech entitled “Communication Matters” and we had a number 
of local services in attendance.  Thank you to all that were involved, our steering group for helping 
organise and a special thank you to Alex Kelly for giving such a inspirational talk. 

Following the attendance at the Open Day, we have had a number of parents and carers sign up to be 
part of the forum and 5 parents/carers have opted to become part of our Steering Group which is 
such a positive outcome and ultimately more parents and carers having their voices heard and im-
pacting local services. 



 We are holding our next session of Participation Training on 15th  November.  If you would like to have an ac-
tive role within the forum, please see details below of how to book your place. 

 Continuing on from the work that we have been involved in with the Local Authority around The Buzz Network 
Short Breaks Service, the consultation with parents/carers will be taking place over the next few months.  The 
consultation will start at the end of November and there will be a number of engagement events at various ven-
ues within the city for parents and carers to find out more about the consultation and to give your views and 
feedback.  Keep an eye out on the mailing list and Facebook page for more details. 

 At the same time as The Buzz Network Short Breaks Consultation, the Home to School Transport Consultation 
will run alongside this, if you are a family that uses Home to School Transport, we really need your help and 
views on the service and what is currently working and what isn't etc.  Again, there will be a number of engage-
ment events going on within the city to coincide with the other consultation so keep any eye to make sure you 
are aware of when the events are happening. 

 Just a reminder that the forum is PAN disability and we welcome parents/carers with children and young people 
with all types of disabilities and/or special educational needs to join us so please contact us to get involved and 
have your say. 

 Work continues with the Local Authority and Health around the Education, Health and Care Plan process and we 
are now starting to map the process from start to finish and give recommendations on each section of this pro-
cess.   

 Following on from this Task and Finish Group, we have requested to carry out a similar working group on Annual 
Reviews and this will follow on from the EHCP process group. 

 

Presentation Training 

We held our first session of Presentation Training for our Steering Group on 12th October.  The training was based on 
confidence building and presentation skills when in meetings/public speaking.  It was really positive and all of the 
group gained a lot from the training.  At the end of the session, all of the trainees presented a short talk about some-
thing they wanted to talk about, they were all brilliant and came across so confidently.  We are planning another 
session shortly. 

Forum News and Updates 

That’s all for now, don’t forget to drop me a line if you 
have any questions or need any more information, 
clairepritchard@roseroad.org.uk 

 







 
















